The same.

Dr. W. Cocce to Sir Wh & tw.

Oxford, July 28, 1920.

Dear Hale-White,

I wish it were possible for you to postpone your visit to Oxford for a little because Gibson is away on his holiday and he would have all the notes about Osler's last illness. Gibson had been attending him for several weeks before he asked me to see him and share his responsibility with him. I only saw him for the first time a day or two before you did. You saw him for the first time on Monday, Nov. 10th, I believe. I only learnt to-day that Gibson had gone away for a holiday and would be back about the middle of August I believe. I will go round to-morrow morning and find out his address and will write-to-him. If you are not staying at 13, Norham Gardens we will be most happy to put you up here when you come down.

Yours very sincerely,
W. COLLIER.